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As a Transamazonian Network we direct our gratitude to God who indisputably allows us to 

participate as useful instruments in His hands within His plan of outreach to unreached souls 

and to promote the integral growth of the already established churches, especially in the 

indigenous amazonian and lowland context that is our central focus. 
 

In this year 2023, we have been able to make progress in several aspects. 

 
1. We have improved our conversations with executives of the Trans-Amazonian Network. 

One of the limitations we have is connectivity, but despite this limitation the presidents of the 

networks have made the effort to be in communication. We have held four (4) meetings by zoom 

1 – On February 10, we addressed the issue of improving internet connection and the need to 

develop a work plan each year. 2 – On April 5, we met to review the work plans of each national 

network, and discussed the agenda for the meeting via zoom with the leaders of the Suriname 

Network. 3 – On 17 May we met to receive the adjusted work plans of the national networks, and 

talked about the possibility of bringing together all the families of the national networks boards 

in 2024. 4 – On May 29 we met to socialize with ETO the work plans of the national networks. 
 

 

 

 

We are very grateful to you for: praying, supporting and accompanying the initiatives of the Trans-

Amazonian Network. 
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